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THE HOWARD PRIMARY SCHOOL

The Square, Elford, Tamworth, Staffordshire, B79 9DB


Chief Executive Officer:  Mr Paul Lovern
Headteacher:  Miss R Mills
Telephone:  01827 383292
e-mail:  r.mills@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk
e-mail:  howardoffice@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk 

website:  www.howard.staffs.sch.uk

Dear parents

As this strange academic year draws to a close, we would like to take the opportunity to invite our children from Years 2,3 and 4 back for a couple of ‘keeping in touch’ sessions before September.

We have reviewed the risk and feel that we can offer two afternoon sessions outside on the school field (weather permitting) where children can spend the afternoon with their current teacher Miss Mills or Mrs Wilkes. During this time, they will play outside games, read stories and have a general catch up.

The children will have access to the portable toilets, hand sanitiser and tissues. During the session we will provide a snack and a drink.

The plan is as follows:

	Year 2 pupils
	Drop off at the Pedestrian gate*
	Collection at car park gates*

	Tuesday 7th July
	1:00
	2:50

	Tuesday 14th July
	1:00
	2:50


	Year 3/4 Pupils 
	Drop off at the Pedestrian gate*
	Collection at car park gates*

	Thursday 9th July
	1:00
	2:50

	Tuesday 16th July
	1:00
	2:50


*We ask that parent adhere to social distancing when dropping off and collecting.

These sessions will replace the weekly Google Meet. 

In order for us to safely prepare for these sessions, please inform the office howardoffice@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk if you wish or do not wish your child to attend these sessions. 

Before the session, children will need to have had sun cream applied and they will also need to bring in a sun hat. Please do not bring anything else from home.

These session are weather permitting, but we will keep you updated by push notification from the website app. So please look out for your messages.

We look forward to seeing your child for these sessions and we hope that it will be an enjoyable and reassuring experience before they return to us in September.

Kind regards


Rachel Mills
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